
    c/o Arzu Cetinkaya 
        Bernkasteler Straße 21, 53175 Bonn 

Bonn, 1. November 2021 
Dear parents, 

the association  „Kultur verbindet e.V.“ invites your child ___________________________ to 
take part in the following activity: 
Time: Sunday, November 28th 2021, 15:00
Place: 

About: 

We'll meet at: Theater Marabu, Brotfabrik, Kreuzstraße 16, Bonn-Beuel (take the 
tram route 66 from the main station. You need to get off at Konrad-Adenauer-Platz) 

Have you heard? 
A long time ago, all animals in the big forest were living together peacefully. No animal 
was afraid of the other. But then someone mentioned the word "wolf". All animals 
were afraid of the wolf. The fear grew with every story that was told about him. 

No one knows the wolf, but everyone thinks he is evil. Why? And where does this fear 
of something you don't know come from? 
For 12 children aged 6 – 12 years and 8 accompanying adults. 

Bildquelle: Pixabay 

Register with: Shiri 
Dettmann-Nouri Tel: 0228-372 80 86 oder 0151-111 925 47. 

WhatsApp: 0151 – 111 925 47 
Mail an tsgumei@yahoo.de.  

or with me: Name: ………………………………………………………… 

Tel: ............................................................... 

E-Mail: ………………………………………………………… 
Dear mentors:  Please enter your name/telephone number or e-mail address here if you would like to register the child on 
behalf of his/her parents. If the parents are okay with the child's participation in the event, register the child with Mrs. 
Dettmann-Nouri). 

Any valid registration will be confirmed by phone or e-mail
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mailto:tsgumei@yahoo.de



